
 
 

A PERFECT OPPORTUNITY TO GIVE 
November 22, 2021 

 
 
Friends and members of EDUF,  
  
I invite you to thank God for some big, encouraging news I’m sharing as President of EDUF. We 
just established the Schmelzenbach Memorial Scholarship for African Leaders at Northwest 
Nazarene University! AND giving to it by the end of the year will double your dollars. A generous 
donor is matching your giving. We already have $18,000 given or promised. Our goal is to reach 
$25,000 by the end of 2021 so we’re reaching toward the other $7,000. 
  
Will you give a gift of even $5 or $10 today? Here is a secure link where you can make your 
gift: https://www.eduf.org/donate 
  
ABOUT THE SCHOLARSHIP FUND:   Honoring the dedication of the Schmelzenbach Family to 
both Africa and NNU, this scholarship gives academic opportunities to current African leaders 
enrolled in the online programs offered through NNU Graduate School of Theology. Formative 
and transformative education will equip them to make a powerful impact in their communities. 
  
And what a perfect time for giving because next week will be “Giving Tuesday”. This is 
the Tuesday after Thanksgiving that many of us set aside to give to causes we value most. 
Every dollar given on the campaign set up on our Education Development United Foundation 
Facebook page will go to this matching fund campaign for African Leaders at NNU. 
  
Hoping you’ll have a blessed Thanksgiving, 
Margaret Scott 
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